
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Public Works Committee Meeting on May 8, 2018 
 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 

FROM: H. Paul Brazil, P. E., Director of Public Works 
 

RE:  Lake Trail Signs and Striping 

DATE: April 2, 2018 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Town staff is requesting permission from Town Council to approve the Public Works Committee 

recommendation to install a stop bar, stop sign and/or signs designating “No Motorized Vehicles 

Allowed” at the Lake Trail access point between Reef Road and Esplanade Way on North Lake 

Way on a trial basis. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

At the April 2, 2018 Town Council meeting, members discussed safety along the Lake Trail. Town 

Council agreed that staff needs to review the existing inventory of striping, delineators, and signs 

and then provide to the Public Works Committee for review. 

 

Staff have reviewed lake trail access points and during the April 12, 2018 Public Works Committee 

meeting, a recommendation was made to have the Public Works department temporarily install 

necessary signage, and stop bars on the access between Reef Road and Esplanade Way on North 

Lake Way and monitor their effectiveness.   

 

After the monitoring period, staff will bring back to the Public Works Committee their findings 

and provide further recommendations for additional lake trail access points.  

 

FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 

 

Sufficient funds are available in the Public Works budget to complete this work.  

 

 

 

cc: Patricia Strayer, P.E., Town Engineer 

 Jason Debrincat, P.E., Senior Project Engineer 

 Jeffrey Sanon, P.E., Project Engineer  

 Brett Madison, Facilities Maintenance Division Manager 


